
 

 

 
 
 
Matt Wrack 
General Secretary 
The Fire Brigades Union 
Bradley House 
68 Coombe Road 
Kingston upon Thames 
Surrey 
KT2 7AE 
 
 
 
Dear Matt 
 
 
 
Thank you for your letter of today’s date. I am pleased you would like to reconvene 
discussions, and my office will be in touch to arrange a meeting.  
 
If you are able to confirm you have called off strike action as a signal that you are serious 
about finding a resolution to the dispute, I should be happy to schedule this meeting as a 
matter of urgency. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

BRANDON LEWIS MP 
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Parliamentary Under Secretary of State 
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Government 
Eland House 
Bressenden Place 
London SW1E 5DU 
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